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A Great Place to Live

Updates and Reminders

» Reminder that if you have not paid your dues, your account
is now considered delinquent and is subject to interest and
escalation to either collection processing or legal action.

o In addition, your name(s) will be removed from our
mailing list and you will not be able to participate in
Association events until paid.

o Thank you to those that completed their payment in a
timely manner.

e The 2024 directories will be delivered in May.

Events

+ Bridlespur Dumpster Day is scheduled for Saturday, June 8.
This will be a combination trash opportunity for leaf &
brush and junk items to be discarded. More details to come.

» Garage Sale is scheduled for May 30-Jun 1.

Announcements

« If you have personal announcements/milestones, moving notices,

upcoming events, or other misc. updates you’d like to share with
the neighborhood, please send them to
bridlespurhomes@gmail.com so they can be shared in the next
newsletter.
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Email us at bridlespurhomes@gmail.com
Call us at 816-533-6258
Send mail or dues to:
P.O Box 482024
Kansas City, MO, 64148
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